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 Dates for your Diary. 

Monday 15th July— ‘Joyning the 

Learning’  & Community open after-

noon 

Wednesday 17th July— Y6 Leavers 

Assembly  - 1.30pm  

Thursday  18h  July— Y6 Bowling  

Friday 19th July—9.30am—

Attendance & progress Assembly 

Progress Awards 

This term’s Award winners are: 

Y6— Adam 

Y5— Alayna 

Y4— Ameerah H 

Y3— Luqman 

Y2— Safiyyah 

Y1— Iman 

Reception— Zayn 

  

Parent Questionnaire. 

A huge ‘thank you’ to all parents who 

have returned their questionnaires. 

Your feedback is much appreciated ! 

‘Congratulations to all of Year 6’ 

‘Congratulations’ to  all of our Year 6 children. The children 

worked extremely hard and have achieved really good re-

sults!  I wish  you all the very best in your new schools and I 

hope that you will all continue to work as hard as you have 

done at Redhill!  Well done !  



‘Joyning the Learning’  

Our ‘Joyning the Learning’ open afternoon will be on Monday 15th July. It is a 

fantastic opportunity for the children to share their learning with you and 

show you all of the exciting projects they have been working on this term.  

The children love sharing their learning with you all and we hope that you en-

joy it as much as they do.  There is some fantastic work on display  and the 

children really  excelled themselves this year. Well done to them all!!  You are 

all welcome from 1.15pm .  

Attendance 

Week 8  -  Y5  - 97.93% 

Week 9  -  Y4  - 98.06% 

Week  10  - Y4  - 98.72% 

Well done to all the children who have 

come to school every day this year! 

Fantastic! 

Finally I would like to remind all of 

our families  that school will close 

for pupils on Friday  19th July  and 

re-open  on  Tuesday  3rd Septem-

ber.  Have a relaxing and safe Sum-

mer and see you in September.  

Year 6 Bowling Trip  

Year 6 will be going to Acocks Green 

Bowling Alley on the morning of     

Thursday 18th July.  It will be a non   

uniform day for the children and they 

can wear ‘Leavers T-shirts’ if they 

have purchased one. 

They can bring £5 for 

snacks and a drink.   

Summer Fair 

The summer Fair on Thursday  was 

a huge success. I would like to 

thank Miss Sullivan for all her hard 

work in organising the day. We 

made an amazing £910 . Thank you 

to all of the families who contribut-

ed or came to the fair .  
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